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RECENTLY DECEASED 

 

Bridget Sheehan  

Ann Bannon  

Ciáran O’Gorman 

 

ANNIVERSARIES  

 

Barry Glover  

Edwina Tierney  

Seamus Dalton  

Evelyn Rochford 

Deceased members of the 

Cotter family  

Kathleen & Austin Shaw 

Elizabeth Whelan  

Christina Boylan  

The Local Conference of the 

St Vincent de Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of €1595 

taken up at last weekend’s 

Church Gate Collection 

 

Willington Active 

Retired  

Reminder to all 
those who are travelling 
to Galway that the coach 

will be leaving at 
11.15am Sharp on 

Monday morning from car 
park at shopping centre.  

 

St. Judes Community Games News 
up-date April 2013 
Congratulations to all those who took 
part in Community Games Events this 
year and have done so well. 
Badminton: Our Badminton teams 
qualified for the Leinster Finals. We 
were the only Parish in Leinster to have 
a Boys teams and a Girls team qualify. 
On the Boys team were: Mark Gannon, 
James Dunne, Finian McCarthy and 
Mark Mulqueen. On the Girls Team 
were: Niamh Gannon, Caitríona Walsh, 
Ciara O’Riordan and Sinéad Aspell. The 
Girls won silver. Thanks again to St. 
Judes GAA Club for the use of their hall.  
Cross Country: The Dublin Finals were 
held in Tymon Park. Seamus Noone, 
Alan Connolly, Sean Wynne, Kevin 
Lahiff and Roisín Connolly all qualified 
for the National Finals in Athlone in 
May.  
Handwriting: The Dublin Finals were 
held in St. Damien’s N.S. Roisín McDaid 
won Silver and her sister Orla won 
Bronze. 
Model Making: In the Dublin Finals in 
Artane, Robbie Mallon won Gold with a 
fabulous Basketball model. 
Swimming: At the Dublin Competition 
in Balrothery Matthew Parnell and 
Ronan Tan won silver while Danielle 
Halpin and Turlough O’Kelly won silver. 
 
The Athletics on Orwell Green has 
been changed to Monday 20th May 
@ 6.15pm which we hope will be a 
lovely evening. 

If you are interested in taking part in 
Community Games you can contact us 
on 087-9688585. For further details see 
the list of Events in the Courtyard 

Coffee Shop. 

 

 

 

Vocations Sunday 2013 
Today, the  Fourth Sunday of 
Easter or Good Shepherd 
Sunday is a special day for 
everyone in our parish. 
We celebrate 
the World day 
of Prayer for 

Vocations . 

We ask that 
we may be 
filled with joy 
and the Holy Spirit as we carry 
on the mission of Jesus,our 

Good Shepherd . 
Let us pray for one another that 
we may be strengthened in our 
Christian vocations as married 
and single people, priests, 
deacons and religious.  
May our young people listen to 

God’s call and be encouraged to 
respond generously. 

--------------------------------- 

“ Today too, amid so much 

darkness, we need to see 

the light of hope and to be 

men and women who bring 

hope to others”  

(Pope Francis) 

 

Vocations Sunday Annual 

Collection to help support 

students training to become 

priests in the Dublin Diocese 

will take place at all Masses 

this weekend and replaces 

the normal share collection. 

 

 

 

Dates for Diary This Week 

April 21st to 28th  

Morning Prayer is recited 

here in the Church each 

morning Monday to Friday at 

8.45am all are welcome to 

come along and join our 

morning prayer group. 
----------------------------------------------------- 

Our Evening Adoration takes 

place each  Monday from 

7pm to 9pm  
---------------------------------------------- 
Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

takes place each Tuesday 

from 3pm to 4pm  
  

Our last  Taize  Mass for this 

season will take place here 

next Sunday 28th April at 

7.30pm  and will be offered 

for all those sitting their 

exams this summer. 

Celebrant Fr Damian Farnon. 

Please use Rossmore 

entrance. 
House to House Collectors are 
reminded that your new boxes 

are now ready for distribution 
and can be collected from the 

parish office parishioners who 
have no collector can pick up 
their own box in parish office  
 

 Easter Dues  
Many thanks to all who have 
returned their Easter Dues  

Dues may be placed into safe at 
back of Church or handed into the 

Sacristy or Parish office  


